
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce an upcoming fundraising initiative to support our school's annual 

Spring Festival. This event will not only be a wonderful day of fun and community spirit but 

also an opportunity to raise essential funds for upgrading our playground and enriching our 

educational programs. 

Date of Fundraising Event: March 15, 2023 

Location: School Gymnasium 

Time: 10 AM - 4 PM 

We will have a variety of activities including games, raffles, and a bake sale. We encourage all 

families to participate and help spread the word! 

Please consider volunteering for this event or donating items for our raffle. Every little bit helps 

us reach our goal of $5,000! 

Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to our school community. Together, we 

can make this event a success! 

Best Regards, 

Your School Fundraising Committee 


